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Canadian Pacific Pensioners Association London Ont.

Chapter (Since May 1979)  

Meetings held at:  Royal Canadian Legion Victory br.#317

                               311 Oakland ave.519-455-2331

                                1200 noon third monday of each month

President: TOM SONIER 519-453-2065

Vice Pres: 

SECRETARY;CHARLIE WEIR 439-3024

 Treasurer: NICK DIONNE    519-658-7587

Editor: Charlie Rath 519-850-0091

Telephone committee:MARILYN WADDELL 519-438-7475

Bowling President:Gerry McGrenere 519-472-7756

Newsletter for Sept.19 2016 Next Meeting  Oct.17 2016

PRESDENT’S REPORT;

Hi everyone,

I hope everyone has had a great summer break. It did go by fast and it was a warm one. 

YEARLY DUES
Starting with our September meeting you will be able to pay your $10:00 yearly dues.

GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Our annual golf tournament will be held on September 21st at East Park Golf Course. The cost is $18.00 plus HST to walk the course and $28.00 plus HST with a power cart. Everyone is welcome.

WINDSOR CHAPTER VISIT
We will be talking with Al Tape to arrange the Windsor Chapter annual visit and will have more information on this in our October newsletter. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY
We will be discussing our annual Christmas party with the management at the Victory Branch Legion and will get the information out to you in our October newsletter.

I hope to see everybody at our September meeting. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 519 453 2065.

Thanks 

Tom Sonier
President


TREASSURER’S  REPORT :

TREASURER'S REORT FOR SEPTEMBER MEETING

At our May Meeting we had 35 members in attendance. Thirty three joined us for lunch. 

On May 17 I deposited $1220.00

Expenses for the month were Legion for 33 meals $396.00

Cash on hand is $93.00

Bank Balalnce $5461.60

BOWLING Groupce as of Aug.31  3219.16


OBITUARIES;

Art Chambers carman London passed  passed away may 20th

Marcel  Briand Conductor passed away June 9.2016

 John Patterson Our Pensioners vice pres.passed away July 10,2016

Florence Weir wife of (casper) passes away july 14.2016

Jim Cluff conductor passed away July 27,2016

Ethel Brennan (Harold) passed away Sept.12 2016

BOWLING NEWS;

Another bowling year has begun with a number of changes. 
 

Linda Regnier has decided to step away from the treasurers role due to her ongoing medical treatments. We thank her sincerely for her contribution to the success of the league over the past several years and we wish her well. 
 

Sharon McKenzie has most kindly volunteered to take over the treasurers role at this time. We welcome Sharon onto the executive and know she will be a big asset. 
 

We are also welcoming several new bowlers this season which of course means we have lost some friends from last year. Stepping away from bowling on a full time basis (some will continue to spare as they are able) are:  Bud and Betty Bathgate, Bob Leghorn, Linda Regnier, Emile and Diane DuHamel and Jeff Tuffin. We will miss seeing you every week and we wish you well.
 

We welcome to our league,  Helen Bodis,  Eugene Goneau, Henry Wilczak, Cheryl Palmer, Jackie Caldwell, Mac Carter and Lorna Jennings.  Many of you will also remember Gord Taylor who bowled with the CPR league for many years and then work took over. Well, Gord is now retired and will be joining us again on bowling day. I know you will make each and everyone of these individuals feel welcome as part of the C.P.R bowling league.  
 

In our first two weeks we have had some hard luck bowling and some super bowling. The best of the over average scores so far are: 
 

September 6th - Judy Delaney - 225 (+83),  Louise Bolton - 269 (+82), Alan Liversage - 242 (+81) & Bill Caldwell - 220 (+71) 
 

September 13th - Art Busby - 167 (+56), Frank Barnes - 231 (+49), Eugene Goneau - 158 (+44) & Jerry McGrenere - 193 (+40)  

 

   Hi Captains.  It's me again with a word from our host,  Fleetway!
 

Fleetway has advised that they now have 5 pin leagues bowling in the mornings. These morning bowlers are not always finished when some of our afternoon bowlers arrive. The morning bowlers are feeling rushed by some of our bowlers moving into their space before they are finished. We are being asked to please respect their time on the lanes and not to move in until they are finished.  Thank you for passing this on to your team members. 
 

Good Bowling
Marie    
  
  
 

  

